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‘Upcoming Events

UC CELEBRATION MEETING
Tuesday, March 2™
7:00 p.m.
Standley Rec Center

UCPG MEETING
Tuesday, March 9"
6:30 p.m. Forum Hall
UTC above Wells Fargo Bank
: Election of Board Members
Full Agenda available at UC Library

SPRECKELS MARKET
Saturday, March 20"
- 8:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m.
Spreckels Parking Lot

STANDLEY RECREATION
~ COUNCIL
Thursday, March 25"

7:00 p.m. Standley Park
Public Welcome

EdUCate! Friendraiser
- Family Fun Run/Walk
Saturday, March 27+
11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
UC High School

Be informed. Check our web site
‘www.universitycityca.com

DEADLINE

for April issue

Is March 10"

For news, email
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net
For ads, email
uccaADS @hotmail.com

4 b e .
Baiics e

...IMore
than a

neighborhood

Neighborhood children joined Park & Rec Board Member Dan Coffey, Councilman Scott Peters, Standley Rec Council
VP Cathie Lester and Park & Rec Director, Ellen Oppenheim at the groundbreaking for the Tot Lot at University Gardens

Park at Governor and Gullstrand Sunday, February 15th.

Standley Park Staff Members Serve

the U.C. Community

When you Baby Boomers start
counting the days until retirement, try
to picture Earl Jaeggi's career choic-
es. Could you keep up with Earl, who
has served as a member of the
grounds maintenance team at
Standley Park since 1977, three years
after the opening of our popular park?
Earl spent 31 productive years in the
Navy, followed by six years as a pier
guard at Ocean Beach. Then he

moved to Standley Park as an®

employee and anticipated working
another ten years. Earl is in his 27"
year here at Standley, and he'll blow
out 85 candles on his September 14th
birthday cake this year. Is he ready to
quit? Never.

He likes his job, is good at it, and
enjoys the 6:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
schedule, including the commute from
La Mesa to University City. In the sum-
mer months he plays golf after work.
Earl remembers when the park and
recreation were two different depart-
ments in the City. Initially he was
responsible for only one ball field and
the inside of Standley Recreation
Center. The park department did the
outside labor until the two groups
merged into park and recreation

department. Now he’s responsible for
every field and outside area of
Standley Park. He recalls how
Propaosition 13 cut into the free pro-
grams available and how busy the
park has always been. Earl feels lucky
that there is very little vandalism here,
although it comes in spurts. His
responsibilities also include taking
care of Marcy, Spreckels, and
Standley, along with coworkers Rocky
Ramirez and Al Williams. Doyle Park
takes care of McElroy Field and U.C.
Village Park.

“I'm glad people use the park so
much,” he says. When asked if he
encountered any rattlesnakes in his
job, he said that he’s only seen one.
However, for a while there was a blue
fox living in the canyon. At Marcy he
witnessed peacocks strutting around
and a Shetland pony that lived nearby.
Earl credits the Eagle Scouts for build-
ing steps and a canyon trail behind
Standley. Right now it would be great
for Eagle Scout candidates to help this
same ftrail that is in disrepair. Earl's
seen a lot of changes in U.C. and
Standley. He's seen a lot of park and
recreation directors pass through the

March 2004

UCCA Newsletter

)



Neighborhood News...

March marks the second anniversary
of the rebirth of U.C. Community
Association and the hanging of the
blue banners on Governor, Genesee
and Regents. International City
Bank CEO and President, Jane
Netherton, contributed $10,000 for
the project, while Cassandra
Mansfield Allen, who grew up in U.C.,
designed the banners. Standley Rec
Center donated $1,000 and got a
matching grant. Happy birthday,
UCCA....Speaking of celebrations,
a St. Patrick’s Day dinner dance will
be celebrated on Saturday, March 13",
at 6:30 p.m. in Serra Hall at Our
Mother of Confidence Church,
(Regents and Governor,) Tickets are
$25. Entertainment includes Sean
McVicker Band and Erin Ceile
Dancers. For more information, please
call John Walsh at 453-9555...U.C.
United Church located at 2877
Governor Drive is featuring a short
Lenten dramatic presentation, Loving
One Another, written and performed by
the UCUC youth group on March 10"
from 6:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m. A potluck
will precede the performance.
Photojournalist Sandy Huffaker will
show a slide presentation on people
from all walks of life and locations on
March 24" from 6:00-7:30 p.m. His
work has appeared in national and
international publications. Again, a
potluck will be part of the evening.
Please call 453-3444 for details about
the potluck and events...University
City Senior Center, 3813 Governor
Drive, promises a busy March, accord-
ing to Irene Neimark. A talk entitled,
“When and How To Access Human
Resources,” will be given on March
11" at 11:00 a.m. by Veronica Glenn,
director of Southern Caregivers
Resource Center. Tuesday, March 16"
at 10:00 a.m., a presenter from the
Wild Animal Park will come with some
gentle animals for the group to learn
about and touch. Call Irene at 550-
5998 to learn about other events...
...Mesa Youth Soccer boasts oppor-
tunities for beginning and advanced
soccer players, competitive and recre-
ational teams, from four year olds and

UC Library

YOUTH & FAMILY PROGRAMS

Storytimes

Toddlers and Preschoolers Storytime
is presented on Thursdays at 11:00
a.m. (Preschool groups are requested
to contact the Youth Services Librarian
to arrange for separate dates. Please
call 858-552-1655.)

Family Storytimes are presented on
Saturdays at 11:00 a.m.

Friends of the University City
Community Library upcoming
events:

Wednesday, March 3% at 2:00 p.m. Dr.
Seuss storyteller Terri Zukowski will
tell stories for young ones in the
community room.

Also on March 3¢ at 7:00 p.m. local
author Kathleen Krull will present her
new picture book about the life of Dr.

Eliminate Graffiti in UC

One of the main purposes of the
UCCA is to continue to preserve
and create a beautiful and clean
University City. Eliminating graffiti is
one way to achieve this goal. If anyone
sees graffiti of any sort, please report
it immediately to either the Police
Graffiti Task Force: 858 - 573 - 5049
or to the Graffiti Control Dept.:
619-527-3123. Working together we
can completely eliminate this blight
from our community!

Neighborhood News. . .continue

sionals. “No child who wants to play
soccer should be left out, says Hubert
Vogelsinger, a coach of extraordinary
talent and drive. Check out the Mesa
soccer website: www.mesasoccer.org
and learn more about the club that has
been serving the community well for 25
years... It's never too early to plan your
Independence Day celebration. With
U.C. Celebration up and running
again, ask yourself how you can help
to make this the best ever. Then call
Standley Park 552-1652 or Andy
Freeburn 858-336-4437 and volunteer
in some capacity. The fabulous MAR
DELS will be the headline act from
5 p.m. to 7 p.m. on July 4", thanks to

Seuss: The Boy on Fairfield Street.
The book was written especially for his
young fans who want to know what
made him tick. Friends of the UC
Community Library will be selling
Krull's book, with a portion of the pro-
ceeds benefiting the Friends' library
enhancing projects.

April 17" will be the Spring Book Sale,
also in the community room.

The mission of Friends of the UC
Library is to supplement the budget of
our local library so that books,
programs, and special events may be
made available. Your membership,
volunteer time, and donations are
welcome! Contact Linda Canada at
(858) 457-9676 for more information.

A Ride to the Arts

ArtsBusXpress has given more than
5,000 San Diego school children “a
ride to the arts” since its launch in

October 2002. Thanks to the vision of

Patty Smith, longtime University City
resident and Director of Art
Expressions Gallery, a dedicated
fundraising effort will keep school
buses headed out on field trips, assur-
ing teachers and their classrooms an
opportunity to experience arts and cul-
ture in the San Diego-Tijuana area. “A
donation of $100 can send a bus with
80 children to a play, a concert, a
dance performance, a museum or an
art gallery. For some children this will
be their only experience.” To make a
contribution or to learn how your
school can benefit, please visit
www.artsbusxpress.org or call: (619)
687-3562. ArtsBusXpress is a project
of the San Diego-Tijuana Sister Cities
Society, a non-profit corporation.

NOTICE

Flyers or handouts about businesses
or non-UCCA events, activities,

issues or organizations are neither _.
inserted nor distributed with the

the generosity of Stuart Posnock of UCCA newsletter.
novices to aspiring college and profes-  Garden Communities. .. A R
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EdUCate! Friendraiser and Fun Run/Walk

Open to All

EdUCate! - the University City
Foundation for Public Schools — will
hold its third annual Friendraiser on
Saturday, March 27, from 11 a.m. to 2
p.m. at University City High School.
New this year will be the Family Fun
Run/Walk, and the Teacher's Wish List.
Proceeds from the event will benefit all
five University City public schools -
Curie, Doyle and Spreckels elemen-
tary schools, Standley Middle School,
and University City High School.

The Friendraiser will showcase stu-
dent performances, academic and art
work, interactive activities, games and
activities for all ages, and a
special performance by the school
principals

The Family Fun Run/Walk will
feature various walks and runs for all
ages with races starting at 9:30 a.m.
All community members are encour-

aged to sign up for a race to help sup-
port all the students of University City.
Race forms are available at the public
library and at all five school offices or
by calling the EdUCate! office at (858)
677-0989.

The Teachers' Wish List Program will
display classroom supplemental
needs and requests. Parenis and
community and business members
can help fulfill these wishes by
donating the cost of the items.

Don't miss a fun-filled day and help
raise much needed funds for the
budget-strapped public schools. Enjoy
a walk, run, art exhibit,
performance, game or food and
support our students. For more
information contact Rashmi Bhargava
at (858) 457-4295 or bhargavav @ hot-
mail.com.

Sland Iev Pal‘k Staff =«u Continue from page 1

front door of the center, and he’s a
good role model for all of them.

Our newest center director, David
Benedict, has been with the park and
rec director since 1994. He's happy to
be back at Standley Park, where he
once served as rec leader, co-camp
director and special events coordinator.
He brings an educational background
with a degree in business management
and recreation administration from San
Diego State and he’s a Mira Mesa res-
ident with his wife and three children,
ages 3, 6, and 7 1,2. One of his goals is
to revitalize the recreation center build-
ing. He's been straightening out the

inventory, and
giving the build-
ing a good
cleaning. David
is getting volun-
teers together to
paint the build-
ing. “l want to
bring the special
events back to
their heyday.”
He’d like to rein-
state the City Dance classes with jazz
and tap at a low cost to residents too.

With the City hiring freeze, Standley
hours are Monday through Thursday:
12 p.m. to 9 p.m.; Friday the hours are
12 p.m. to 7 p.m., and Saturday from 9
a.m. until 5 p.m. The facility is closed
on Sundays. David appreciates “the
strong community” of University City
and the parent interactions. He sees
the residents as “second eyes” ready to
report to the rec center. Whether it's a
homeless issue or vandalism, it's not
as big an issue here as in some other
areas of the city. He encourages locals
to write down license plates of cars
parked late at night near the recreation
center and call Standley at 552-1652.
It's been especially fun for David to see
the change in kids after his seven-year
absence away from Standley Park.

U.C. is delighted to have both Earl
and David dedicated to our families
who use Standley for recreation and
relaxation.

Did You Know...

. Major James Panknin, MCAS
Miramar's liaison addressed the
UCPG in February and announced he
is retiring in three weeks...The USO
will be participating in "Operation
USO Care Package" which will pro-
vide USO Care Packages to Marines
and sailors of the 1st Expeditionary
Force who will be re-deploying to Iraq.
The San Diego USO is requesting the
assistance of available volunteers to
help hand out the USO Care Packages
from February 23 — March 31...
...Volunteers will need to be available
for day and evening shifts as well as
weekday and weekend shifts. Nearly
20,000 Marines and sailors will be
leaving from March Air Force Reserve
and Marine Corps Air Station
Miramar. Due to flight schedule fluctu-
ation, the USO does not have specific
dates and times of departing flights.
Interested volunteers or groups of vol-
unteers are asked to contact Kate
Juergens
at the USO (619-235-6503) and sign
up. The USO will contact you with vol-
unteer times and dates....

...The San Diego USO supports the
largest population of active-duty serv-
ice members and their families in the
United States, including those who
regularly deploy to trouble spots world-
wide...

...Because of heightened security, indi-
viduals can no longer send letters and
packages to "Any Service Member."
The Operation USO Care Package is
approved by the Dept.of Defense and
contains items requested by troops...
...On the local development scene,
Westfield did not make a presentation
at the February UCPG meeting...
...Costa Verde Retail will go before
the Planning Commission to seek a
community plan amendment. UCPG
recommended against it...

...Per City Staff, owners of UC Village
have pulled permits to remodel 108
units... No permits have been pulled
for the additional units to be built...
..The new library is being built at
Curie Elementary...
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Plans Underway for President's Perspective

UC Celebration

The planning for the 16th annual
University City Celebration is in full
gear. The July 4" event will begin with
a pancake breakfast and end with a
late afternoon concert with one of San
Diego's favorite bands, the Mar Dels.
Games for children and continual
entertainment will be provided
throughout the day. A book sale as well
as food and craft booths complement
the full array of activities.

Several committees have been
formed to make this activity a positive
and joyful event for young and old
alike. Andy Freeburn brings his bound-
less energy and enthusiasm to Chair
the event. Other committee chairs are:
Carol May - Sponsors and gifts for the
opportunity drawing; John and Penny
Schnabel - Booths; John Walsh — Beer
Garden; Sandy Lippe and Andy
Freeburn - Entertainment; Herb Hein —
Games and activities; Faye Esaias
and Hugh Pates - Pancake and Food
Stand.

You can make the UC Celebration a
success by attending and by getting
involved. There are many ways for
individuals and area businesses to
lend a hand.

--Volunteer to help prior to or the day of
the event:

-- Sponsor a booth

-- Donate prizes

The UG Celebration committee will
meet Tuesday, March 2 at 7:00 p.m. at
Standley Park Rec Center. All are wel-
come to attend, and anyone with ques-
tions may contact Andy Freeburn at
858-336-4437.

DEADLINE
for April issue
Is March 10"

For news, email
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net

For ads, email
uccaADS @hotmail.com

Marian Naylor is leaving University
City and she will be sorely missed by
her neighbors. Marian, her husband,
Jordan, and her family were among the
first families to move into our commu-
nity. She has lived on Stetson PI. for
almost forty years. She raised ten chil-
dren of her own and three ofher sister's
children after her sister was lost in an
automobile accident.

A dedicated Mormon, she was
pleased to be part of the new stake
built at the end of Governor Dr. and to
witness the construction of the magnif-
icent Temple near Hwy. 5. Even with
her multiple tasks of raising a large
family and being and active member of
her church, she was always a caring,
considerate neighbor. She looked after
various neighbor children when their
parents were involved in activities or
projects, cared for an aging, ailing
neighbor, provided nutritious meals
when neighbors were ill, and always
displayed a joyful, optimistic mood.

UCCA Update

The University City Annual Clean Up
Day will be Saturday, May 8, just in
time to have your "room" cleaned for
Mom! Watch future newsletters for
more information. Clean up around
your home and in the community.
Anyone wishing to lend a hand should
call Andy Freeburn at 858-336-4437.
The Enhancement Committee
meets regularly. For more information
about volunteering or to report code
violations and problems needing atten-
tion, contact Mary Kay at 452-8158.

Thanks to terrific community support,
the Newsletter is delivered throughout
south UC each month. Funding
comes from advertising and UCCA
memberships. Last year, we received
a challenge grant from San Diego
Foundation that enabled expansion to
eight pages. We will apply for a grant
again this year.

To our advertisers and our dedicated
volunteers who sort the newsletters for
delivery, serve as neighborhood coor-
dinators, and deliver the newsletter
each month—Thank You! YOU make
this newsletter possible.

Marian maintained a spotless home,
and her property was always in superb
shape and updated and improved
through the years. Now her children
are grown, her husband has passed on
and Marian is eager to move to Provo
to be near her oldest daughter.

| think Marian epitomizes what makes
U.C. such a wonderful place to live.
We have felt very fortunate to have
lived across the street from her and to
have been able grow up with her chil-
dren, participate in neighborhood
events and activities with her and to
profit from wisdom and goodness.

We are a unique, diverse communi-
ty, but we are a community of good,
thoughtful and considerate people.
Hopefully, we can build upon Marian's
example and together continue to build
a beautiful, clean and safe community!

Hugh Pates
President

If you would like to deliver the
newsletter —either on a regular basis
or as a sub, please email
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net.  We can
use help throughout the community
and are especially looking for delivery
people for the following streets:
Honors (from Curie to Pennant Way),
Honors Ct., Branting, Haworth,
Pauling and Pavlov. It's a great way to
connect with your neighbors while get-
ting some exercise! It's also a great
service project for students.
Beautification—UCCA members
recently met with Councilman Peters
and Michelle Blumen of his office to
assess the progress. Please see
Councilman Peters' update on the
Beautification Project in this issue.
The above activities are the continuing
efforts of your University City
Community Association to inform the
community, bring the community
together for positive events and activi-
ties and to help create a safe neighbor-
hood. If you haven't already done so,
please consider sending in your mem-
bership this month.

UCCA Newsletter
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UNIVERSITY CITY

—

is more than a neighborhood!
University City Community Association Annual Membership Drive

Please consider joining your neighbors in supporting your community association by renewing your membership or becoming
a member. The greater the support, the more we can do for University City, the best kept secret in San Diego. Check our
website, www.universitycityca.com for more information about UCCA.

UCCA Membership Application

One membership for your entire household for January to December 2004

~ New member _ Renewal
__General member $15 ~ Community Supporter $35 __UC Community Angel $50
Please print.
Name(s)
Address
Phone E-mail

Listed below are activities and programs UCCA organized or supported in 2003. Please help us identify those that are
important to our membership by checking the appropriate box below:

—

Activity/Event Very Important | Important | Not Important | Comments

Beautification/Landscaping

Community Clean Up

Code Compliance
Graffiti Abatement
Holiday Tree Lighting
Monthly Newsletter

Summer Concerts in the Park

Suggestions for other activities, events or sponsorship in 2004:

If you would like to volunteer to help with any of the following that may take place, please print your name below:

UCCA officer Membership
Newsletter distributor ~Newsletter Production
4% of July Celebration Holiday Tree Lighting
Landscaping Graffiti Abatement
Community Cleanup Summer Concerts
Traffic Committee Code Compliance
Other

i~ Thank you for your continued support!

Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:
UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive, #121, San Diego, CA 92122

Questions: Hugh Pates, UCCA President (858) 453-0645
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Spreckels Market
Features Different
Themes Each Month

What is the Spreckels Market? Itis a
monthly community market, held the
third Saturday of each month at the
Spreckels Elementary School parking
lot from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The
Spreckels PTA runs the market and
hopes to promote the community
atmosphere. Different themes are
emphasized each month and March’s
theme is Music & Gardens. Vendors
run the gamut from educational
games, cookie mix gift jars, and jewel-
ry to yard sale booths. Individuals and
groups can rent spaces for only $5
each.

In January, the first grade held a Yu-
Gi-Oh tournament. Winners were
Tyler Hill (Stanley), first place, Sammy
Sharghi (Spreckels), second place,
Casey Caldwell, third place, and
James Borland (Spreckels), fourth
place. Over 30 children participated,
each receiving prizes. Artifex
Entertainment, in Mira Mesa, hosted
the tournament. February brought out
first grade teacher Ann Conerly who
made shadow portraits. For March 20,
the community is encouraged to sell
their backyard garden goods and flow-
ers. Individuals can also showcase
their musical talents and sell their
CD’s.

The next few market dates and
themes are: March 20, music &
gardens; April 17, spring cleaning;
and May 15, art. If you or your group
would like additional information,
contact Jemma Samala at
jsamala@san.rr.com / 858-774-3266
or Lori Wells at 858-483-3444.

Disclaimer:

The UCCA newsletter receives
information and advertising from a
variety of sources. UCCA and the
publisher cannot and do not guar-
antee the accuracy of the informa-
tion or the complete absence of
errors and/or omissions nor do
UCCA and/or  the publisher
assume responsibility for same.
Publication does not constitute an
endorsement by the publisher or
UCCA.

UC Beautification Update

In recent weeks, some in the commu-
nity have inquired about the status of
the UC Beautification Project. | want-
ed to let you know that my staff and |
have been working on moving the proj-
ect forward through the City’s process
so that we can start to assemble the
funding and begin construction within
the next couple of years.

As most know, this is a two-phase
project. The first phase was complet-
ed with the planting of 57 trees along
Governor Drive. The second phase,
now known as “Splash Walk,” will con-
sist of a meandering, colorfully-land-
scaped path along the south side of
Governor, primarily in front of Standley
Park. The path would consist of color-
ful pop-outs with places for pedestrians
to relax and enjoy their surroundings.
The plan would also replace the exist-
ing asphalt median with stamped con-
crete. We arrived at this concept after

By Scott Peters

several meetings with the UCCA and
many of your neighbors.

We are now working with City staff tc
obtain a detailed estimate on how
much the project will cost. The next
step will be to bid the project, and then
once a contractor has been selected,
get the project inte design. Funding
remains our biggest challenge, in light
of the current budget situations at the
Federal, State and local levels. We
are now working on funding the design
process. Our hope is that once the
design is complete, we will be able to
compete for available funding.

Once complete, this project will great-
ly improve the aesthetics along
Governor Drive. We plan to keep the
community updated as we move
through this process. Please feel free
to contact my office (619) 236-6611 if
you would like to learn more about the
project.

Reservations for ad space will be

accepted on a first come-first served
basis beginning the 1st of the
month preceding publication. A
backup list will be maintained.

Ad copy in camera-ready format
must be received by the 10th of the
month  preceding publication
(i.,e., Mar. 10" for April edition) by
Terri Day, Advertising Manager, at
uccaADS@hotmail.com as an
attachment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the

proper amount made payable to UCCA
should be mailed to:
UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive,
#121, San Diego, CA 92122. Payment
is also due by the 10" of the month
preceding publication.

UCCA 2004 Budget

INCOME

Membership donations . ... ... 8,770.00
Newsletter advertisements . .. .8,300.00
Concert sponsorships . ....... 4,000.00
Concert donations . .. .ot . 400.00
4th of July pancake sales .. ... 2,000.00
Totalineome. .. . aseiine 23,470.00

AD PRICES:
Business card 3.5"x2.0"
Double business card 3.5" x 4" $80

$45

Quarter page ads 3.5" x 4.5" $90.

Additional costs incurred for prepara-
tion of ads for publication will be billed
separately.

Advance reservations:
Ad space may be reserved in advance
only once per calendar quarter.

Please contact Terri Day, UCCA
Advertising Manager at uccaADS@
hotmail.com or 858-874-3900, EXT
108 between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. only.
Email contact is preferred, if possible.

EXPENSES
Newsletter pa'mtlng ........ .15,950:00
Insurance . .. .. e -+, :1,800.00

Office supplies & mlsceiﬁaneous .350.00
Community donations
Concert performance fees . .. . .4,450.00
Other concert expenses . ....... 220.00 -
Net expense (non—concert events) 600.00

Total expenses he s e 23, 470 OO

UCCA Newsletter
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6TH ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE

CERSREEE

* Bring a bag of non-perishable food
items the week of March 8-13 and join
with no service fee. All groceries will be
§ donated to the San Diego Food Bank.

Curves "

The pewee o amase pouesef™ s
858.373. 2870 at the UC Marketplace, 3316 Governor Dr

www.SDCurves.com
* Offer based on first visit enrollment, 12 mo. c.d. program. Not valid with any other offer.

Join This Week

$0

Service Fee *

e e
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Professional Real Est
for Buyers and | 56

(858) 945-2066
www.chrismequillan.com
chris@chrismcquillan.com

CoLDWGLL
BANKER T

My family and | are University City residents!

e

Kearny Mesa Veterlnary Center

Craig Marvil, DVM
UC resident since 1975
Brad Brody, DVM
Teresa Chapman, DVM

Caring service for all your pet’s medical and surgical needs
Advanced Diagnostics Skin and Ear Disorders
Geriatrics Dental Problems Vaccines and Weliness Care

Free Exam for New Patients -- Please Call for an Appointment
858-279-3000
76?7 F{onson Rd West of Wendys off Convoy

INTERESTED IN HELPING
with
NEWSLETTER PRODUCTION
or
DELIVERY

please contact carole
at

caroleucca@sbcglobal.net

-
-
£
.
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University City,
0@ ersonal Comp, ;

EMERGENCY ROOM

WE WORK IN YOUR HOME
$65.00 AN HOUR
NO CHARGE IF WE DO NOT FIX YOUR PROBLEM
MOST PROBLEMS ARE CORRECTABLE IN ONE HOUR _
Tel: 858-452-0248 Fax: 858-452-8238 E-Mail: ucpcer@san rr.com |

I'm an experienced home loan
consultant committed to making the
loan process as easy as possible. Give
me a call and let's work together.
Service excellence is my goal!

(858) 229-1152
gregory.fletcher@wamu.net
www.wamuloans.com/gregory.fletcher

=) Washington Mutual

fBa HOME LOANS

Greg Fletcher
Loan Consultant

Acupuncture & Herbal Medicine

National and Califormia State Board Certificd

Ann Michelle Casco, L.Ac., M.S.

UC resident since 1973 - Home visits only in UC area

3670 Clairemont Dr. #11
San Diego, CA 92117

619 206 9679
cascoann(@hotmail.com

Lisa Burroughs
Consultant

- vg 858-722-5472
5 memwﬁg‘gﬁ
Simplylisab2003 @ yahoo.com

Easy to Prepare Gourmet Food!

*Creative Dance
*Pacific Dance
University City

UCCA Newsletter -

858 689 1651
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Current Market Info..

The average price of a home for sale in
University City is over $675,000. There are 8
homes in escrow over $700,000. There are
only 5 homes available for sale.
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN?

Prices are UP, Demand 1s HIGH,
TIME TO SELL IS NOW!

For your real estate needs and information,
call your U.C. neighbor and real estate expert
or visit my website:
www.everyhomeuc.com
Stay tuned for next months Trivia Question!!

Lori Miller

UC Real Estate Specialist

(619) 224-3500

lorisells @yahoo.com

coLbweLy
BANKER

FamiLy VisioN CARE

ADULT & PEDIATRIC OPTOMETRY

CONTACT LENSES « FASHION EYEWEAR « FULL SERVICE

+ Vision Therapy + Laser Surgery Consultants

+ Learning Related + Low Vision Aids & Magnifiers
Visual Problems - 28 = & + Lab on Premises

' Computer Related =y - +Evenings & Saturday Hours
Visual Problems ' E 1 "+ Insurances Weicome

e
3

+ Optometry &
Ophthalmology Serv:ces

lncladmg Medicare & Medi-Cal

Lisa M. Weiss, 0.D., M.Ed.
Ellen F. Gabel, M.D.

Member American Optometric Association
Feliow College of Optometrists in Vision Development

www.optometrists. orgldrsneag

= (858) 560*5297

4310 Genesee Ave, Stek#101 (Across from Home Depot next to El Pollo Loco)

DOORS & WINDOWS

hardware & moulding

Sales to Installation

VISIT OUR NEW SHOWROOM

Centrally located in Kearny Mesa at
7580 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.

Monday - Friday 8 am -6 pm
Saturday —10 am - 5 pm
Sunday by appointment

Family owned & operated
UC Residents since 1979

(858) 874-3900

www.doorsdirect.com
Lic. No. 628761

Looking for that perfect car?
We can help!

Over 20 years of experience in
buying and selling

LARRY WOOD
858-775-6409

Cardogs, Inc.
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